

Mrs Kate Harvey Beech Hyde Primary and Nursery School Nurseries Road Wheathampstead Herts AL4 8TP Education Services Team
Herts for Learning
01438 844855
Rachel.macfarlane@hertsforlearning.co.uk
12th September 2019

Dear Kate,

I am writing to congratulate you on your outstanding Reception GLD outcomes in the summer. Yours is one of just 35 schools across Hertfordshire whose reception cohort attained a GLD of 85% or higher.

I am well aware of what tremendous team effort goes into achieving outcomes of this calibre, but also of the fantastic start to formal education that this gives your five year olds.

Please pass on my hearty congratulation to all your team and thank you for your high expectations and quality of Early Years provision.

Yours sincerely,

Rachel Macfarlane

**Director of Education Services** 

cc. Mrs H Hill, Chair of Governors Lisa Massey, District School Effectiveness Adviser